
Date:    08/08/2022
To:       All State Agencies, Boards, and Commissions
From:  ADOA – State Procurement Office
Re: Enterprise Computer Hardware Program

The Arizona Department of Administration Arizona Strategic Enterprise Technology (ASET)  Office
and State Procurement Office (SPO) have created an Enterprise Computer Hardware Program to
significantly lower laptop and other computer hardware costs, as well as reduce lead-times to days,
instead of months.

Through a competitive process, we have partnered with Lenovo to offer an extremely discounted
price on their Lenovo ThinkPad L15 Gen2, 11th Generation Intel® Core™ i7-1165G7 Processor, for
$1,014.40.  Computer Monitors and Docking Stations are also part of the program.

To reduce lead-times, Lenovo has agreed to locally warehouse all inventory, and only charge
participating agencies when they are ready to physically receive the product.  This has reduced
lead-times from months to just days.

To learn more about this program or set up a demo, please contact our team at
enterpriseprogram@azdoa.gov.

Respectfully,
The Enterprise Computer Hardware Program Team

Eric Bell

Procurement Manager
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